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July 21, 2023 
 

A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

"Thank you, Pike Road, for the way you engage with and take care of our community. We are so blessed to 

have such wonderful people who take care of their friends and neighbors. The P.R.A.Y.E.R. Team has done a 

wonderful job with the Summer Feeding Program! We're so proud of what they've accomplished - they've 

supported around 600 children facing hunger during the summer months. 

The P.R.A.Y.E.R. Team Summer Feeding Program will conclude tomorrow, July 22. Food resources will be 

available tomorrow from 9-11 a.m. at Woodland Church for children facing hunger during the summer months. 

Next, Mondays with the Mayor is back! Join us on July 24 at The Market at the John Hall Store to stay updated 

on town happenings and to ask your questions about the Town of Pike Road. 

Lastly, don't forget about Back to School Sale Tax Holiday this weekend! Tax free weekend starts today, July 21 

and will be active through Sunday, July 23. Stock up on school supplies and prepare for this upcoming school 

year! 

Connect with us! Search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter to stay up-to-date on 

everything happening in the Town of Pike Road. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


